
 
 

Save the Date! 
 

Nob Hill Elementary’s Meet and 
Greet will be held on Tuesday, 
August 17th from 8:00-12:00. 

 
More information about grade level 

times and locations will be 
forthcoming! 

 
Classroom teachers will be calling 

on Monday, August 16th to introduce 
themselves. 

 

 


